
The Calcutta High Court.

No.  1168  CPC                                                          Dated February 27, 2015

“It is hereby notified for information of the intending bidders that 
technical  bids  received  in  response  to  Tender  Notice  No. 
PPC/35/N/2014-15  dated  February  11,  2015  shall  be  opened  on 
March  04,  2015  at  3.30  p.m.  in  the  office  of  Learned  Registrar 
General, Appellate Side, High Court, Calcutta, in presence of the 
intending bidders/their representatives and evaluation of the same 
by  the  committee,  which  may  be  followed  by  the  opening  of 
financial  bids.  Bidders  are  requested  to  make  it  convenient  to 
ensure their representation.” 

                        Registrar General In-charge,

                     High Court, Calcutta.


